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21st January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Mosque Visit: Year 5 

 

We are planning to take all children in Year 5 to visit Birmingham Central Mosque as part of their 

Religious Education learning this term. This trip will enhance subject knowledge about the religion of 

Islam and will help to embed respect and tolerance towards others. This also links to our British Values 

teaching and No Outsiders ethos at Colmers Farm. It will also allow the children to understand further 

how people of different religions worship and celebrate.  

 

The children will be attending the Birmingham Central Mosque on the below dates in February: 

5F:  Wednesday 12th February 2025  12:30pm – 2:00pm 

5E: Thursday 13th February 2025   12:30pm – 2:00pm 

 

The trip will take part during school hours, so collection and lunch arrangements will be as usual. The 

children will be travelling to the venue via minibus, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£3.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Due to the beliefs of Muslims, there will be an option for children to wear a head covering (hats/scarfs) 

whilst in the Mosque. This is a sign of respect in the place of worship and to the people who follow the 

religion. 

 

Please sign and return the form below by Monday 27th January if you are happy for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Young 

Head of School 

mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org


 

 

 

Mosque Visit – Year 5 
 
I DO / DO NOT (please circle) give consent for my child to attend the trip to Birmingham Central 
Mosque on the 12th/13th February 2025.  
 
Childs name: 
 
Class: 
 
Parent name: 
 
Signature: 
 
 


